Rehab Center of Cheraw

WEEKLY UPDATE

6/24/20

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,

As of today, 23 residents and 27 staff members have tested positive for COVID-19. All in all, we have tested a total of 128 residents and 123 staff members. Four residents have been moved from our COVID Unit after testing negative and all of them remain stable at this time. We have 20 staff members who have already returned to work. Staff are provided with in-services and re-education regarding the latest updates from the CDC and DHEC as well as any new policies and procedures and review of infection control procedures regarding COVID – 19.

While we focus on stopping further spread of this virus in our facility by continuing to follow the recommendations of our health officials and practicing the enhanced safety measures we have previously reported to you, we also want to make sure our residents' daily routines are as normal as possible and that they are able to see their loved ones. Families can continue to come and do a window visit anytime during the day; we assist with face time and phone calls. We also give a call to our families at least weekly to give them an update of the resident's status. We are here to answer any questions or direct them to the proper staff members to address any concerns or questions they have.

As always, please continue to check our website for updates. We will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 843-537-2060.

Sincerely,

Administrator

Grace Villafranca